
    

                 

                   

                       
           

 

 
 
 
  

Appendix B:
 
Written Comments Submitted by Small Entity Representatives in 2013
 

Small Business Advocacy Review Panel on EPA’s Planned Proposed Rules 
Standards of Performance for Municipal Solid Waste Landfills and Review of Emissions 
Guidelines for Municipal Solid Waste Landfills 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) conducted a pre-panel outreach meeting with 
potential Small Entity Representatives (SERs) on October 30, 2013. EPA, along with Panel 
partners, Small Business Administration’s Office of Advocacy (SBA), and Office of 
Management and Budget’s Office of Information and Regulation Affairs (OMB), hosted a Panel 
outreach meeting with SERs on December 19, 2013. 



                     
     

 

 
 

 

 
  

B1: Written Comments from Potential Small Entity Representatives following the 10/30/2013 
Pre‐panel Outreach Meeting 

For the October 30 pre-panel outreach meeting, the following potential SERs submitted three 
sets of written comments, which are provided in this appendix: 
 Todd Green, American Environmental Landfill 

 Anne Germain, Environmental Industry Associations on behalf of Caroline County, 
Maryland 

 Matt Stutz, Weaver Boos Consultants on behalf of Ponca City, Oklahoma  
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